
 

RAINBOW  RUN   - YEAR  1 
On Friday 19th June 2020 Norfolk School Games organised a RAINBOW  RUN..  

Due to Covid-19 it has been impossible for schools to continue with the sport provision that would 

normally be taking place at this time of year so this was organised to engage all schools. 

   Y   Year  1 pupils would be doing their final Active Kids day in King’s Lynn in July.  We would also be  
        hosting Multi-skills tournaments, both within our school and competing with other schools, and  
        doing the fund-raising sponsored walk.   Our final sporting event would have been our annual  
        sports day.    
                                      Unfortunately it has been necessary to cancel all of these events.   
 

T    The children enjoyed taking part in the  RAINBOW  RUN.. .  Each class came out separately in order to k 

to keep social distancing in place.   

Year 1 had some brightly coloured clothing, with one even going the extra mile with her hair style! 

 

 
 


